
May Newsletter 

Greetings from the elementary/middle school office. It’s hard to believe that this is the last newsletter 

for the 2013-2014 school year. Where did the time go?  

I’d like to thank everyone for all your support during this school year. It is greatly appreciated. 

As the year winds down, there are a couple of things that I’d like to remind you about. First of all, the 

last day for students is May 23rd. Students will be dismissed at 1:00. Secondly, 4th quarter report cards 

will go home with the students on the last day of school. 

Keep those school calendars handy. May is a busy month for field trips, etc. Please call if you have any 

questions on any of the end of the year activities. 

 

May Activities 

May 2nd  4th and 5th Grade Spring Concert   7:00 pm 

May 5th  Middle School Fine Arts Concert   7:00pm 

May 15th  Last Day of School for 4 year Old Preschool 

May 15th  Preschool Graduation     7:00 pm 

May 18th High School Commencement    3:00 pm 

May 20th Track and Field Day 3rd , 4th , 5th Grade Morning 

May 20th Track and Field Day 1st and 2nd Grade Afternoon 

May 23rd Last Day of School 1:00 Dismissal 

May 23rd Middle School Awards Day    8:30 

 

 

 


